Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT
Regional Office I

Repair / Rehabilitation of the DILG Building Regional Office 1
Contract Identification No.: PR 2016- 10-0344.

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

This notice is to inform prospective bidders that the Opening and Evaluation of
Bids for the Repair / Rehabilitation of the DILG Building Regional Office 1 is
postponed. The deadline for Submission of Bids is moved to 5:00 PM of December
13, 2016 while the Opening and Evaluation of Bids is moved to 10:00 AM of
December 14, 2016. Bidders may submit their bids at the address below:

Department of the Interior and Local Government
Regional Office 1
Aguila Road, Sevilla, City of San Fernando, La Union

c/o Pedro D. Gonzales
BAC Chairman
or
BAC Secretariat

Tel. Nos. 888- 2289 (BAC Chair) or (072) 888-2108 (Secretariat)
email: dilgr1.bac@gmail.com

Further notice/s in connection to this bidding will be posted as Supplemental Bid
/ Bulletin which may be downloaded from the DILG Region 1 website.

Thank you.

Date of Issuance: December 5, 2016

bac secrerarfaf/smqa,-
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